
 

 
 

 
 
 
Friday 8th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
 

A huge welcome back to all students! We hope you enjoyed the Summer Break and are ready to start the 
new Term. 

In particular I would like to welcome our new Year 7 students who started with us on Tuesday – they have 
had a great week this week and found out what Houses they are going to be in. 

I would also like to welcome back our new Sixth Formers – Year 11 are now joining us as Year 12 students, 
and also to all the external Year 12 students who are joining us from different schools around London. 

 
Open Sessions 
This year we are running tours and presentations of the school at 9:15am Monday to Thursday from the 18th 
September. Please share these dates and times with your friends and family. 
 
 Please see below for a list of all dates: 
 

9:15 am - Monday 18th September to Thursday 21st September 
9:15am - Monday 25th September to Thursday 28th September 

9:15am - Monday 2nd October to Thursday 5th October 
 

Our Open Evening is on Thursday 5th October from 4pm – 6pm 
 

Year 7 Meet the Tutor 
On Tuesday 26th September 2023, we are holding a Year 7 meet the tutor event. A letter with appointment times 
and more information will be sent out shortly.  
 
Year 12 Meet the Team 
On Tuesday 26th September 2023 we are holding a Year 12 Meet the Team event for all Year 12 students.  
Year 12 students will receive a letter shortly with more details. 
If you cannot make this event, it is very important that you contact Ms Scales and rearrange an 
appointment time.  

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ms Melissa Gibson 
Head of School 
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Sixth Form News

Welcome back
A big welcome back to all of 
our returning students, as well 
as new students in Year 7 and 
Year 12! This week has been very 
busy welcoming everyone and 
starting a fresh new Term. Year 7 
students have all found out what 
Houses they are in and have been 
very excited to meet their new 
teachers. We will be holding a Meet 
the Tutor event for both Year 7 and 
Year 12 on the 27th September – 
more information on this will be sent 
out by the Year group Teams.
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Congratulations to our Year 13s who achieved a great set of results
and are going off to some of the top universities in the country!

GCSE’s and A Level Results
A big well done to all Year 11 and 13 
students who received their exam 
results over the Summer! We had a 
lovely morning celebrating and 
everyone was really pleased with their 
results!

Open Mornings
Our Open Mornings will start on 
Monday 18th September at 9:15am – 
please invite your family and friends 
to look around the school and meet 
myself and the team at Mulberry.
Monday 18th – Thursday 21st 
September – 9.15am
Monday 25th – Thursday 28th 
September – 9.15am
Monday 2nd October – Thursday 5th 
October – 9.15am
Open Evening - Thursday 5th 
October from 4 – 6pm
Thank you,
Mrs Ruth Holden,
Executive Principal
Ms Melissa Gibson,
Head of School 

P8+0.53BestProgressEver!



First day for Year 7

Year 12 join our biggest Sixth Form yet

On Tuesday 5th September our 
new Year 7 students started 
school here at MAS where they 
received their House ties and had 
some time to get to know their 
tutor groups and some of their 
teachers. It was lovely to see them 
looking so smart and meeting new 
friends and old ones during break 
and lunchtime.

Our popular Sixth Form has attracted the most Year 12s we’ve had so far and they 
got off to a great start on Tuesday, getting to know their tutors and their peers. 



Year 7 House Day
Our new Y7's took part in their first house day on Thursday this week. They took 
part in a range of activities from team building games, designing and making 
outfits in the fashion show to a sports afternoon in the sun! Everyone enjoyed 
the day and lots of house points and prizes were won!
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Did you manage to solve the maths problem this week?

5p, 2p and 1p coins (or a mixture of any or all of these) 
are used to make a total of 11p. In how many different 
ways can this be done?

With no 5p coins, there could be 0, 1, 2, 3, 4 or 5 2p 
coins, i.e. 6 possible ways. 

With one 5p coin, there could be 0, 1, 2 or 3 2p coins, i.e. 
4 possible ways. 

With two 5p coins, there can be no 2p coins, i.e. 1 
possible way. 

ANSWER:   11
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We would love
to meet you.

Open
Evening 
Thursday 5th October
4pm-6pm

Three weeks of
Open Mornings
Time: 9.15am
Mon 18th September -Thurs 21st September
Mon 25th September – Thurs 28th September
Mon 2nd October – Thurs 5th October 

Year 7 Meet the Tutor
Tuesday 26th September 2023
Year 12 Meet the Team
Tuesday 26th September 2023


